R.0.M.P. (Riverwood Owners of Mannerly Pets)

INFORMATION ~ RIVERWOOD DOG PARK

WHAT IS THE DOG PARK? Riverwood Dog Park is a fenced area for dogs and their owners and guests to
enjoy together. It’s an area where dogs can be off leash to play and interact. The Dog Park construction
and ongoing maintenance are financed entirely by members of ROMP.

WHERE IS THE DOG PARK? The Dog Park is a 125 ft square fenced area located at the far SE corner of
the Activity Center area - as you exit from Riverwood, turn right on Willow Bend Drive - toward the
construction entrance/exit.

WHO CAN USE THE DOG PARK? Riverwood residents who are members of the Dog Park Association
(ROMP) only and their guests. Currently the Small dog Social is from 3:00 - 3:45 PM, Medium dog social
is from 3:45 - 4:30 PM and the Large Dog social is from 4:30-5:30 PM. Owners can use the park at other
times at their discretion.

HOW CAN | BECOME A MEMBER? If you have donated funds for the construction of the park you are a3
member. If not, there is a one time “Construction/Maintenance Fund Fee” of $100. Starting the
following year, dues are $20 per family (not per dog). If you are a guest of a non-ROMP resident
member or a renter, you may pay a lesser amount to use the park (based on weekly/monthly rates). Ali
checks made out to RCDD. Fees may be dropped off or mailed to the ROMP Membership Chairman or
to the Management Office.

HOW DO | ACCESS THE PARK? Every ROMP member must sign a Riverwood Dog Park Rules, Regulations
and Release and Waiver of Liability form. Once the form and proof of current vaccinations are
submitted, the member will receive the code used to open the gate of the Dog Park.

PARKING: Members may park in the parking lot adjacent to the Dog Park (enter off Willow Bend Drive).
You will need your key card to get through the security gate. Remember: dogs are not allowed on the
Activity Center Campus. If you park by the Dog Park, there now is a “cut thru” in the median, so Yyou can
safely return to Riverwood without driving out onto 776.

SPECIAL EVENTS: ROMP members meet approximately 3 times per year to discuss issues, review
finances, and plan projects for the up-coming season, Usually a minimum of two “social” events are
held: a “welcome back” in January and an “end of season social” in March are typical.

NEW MEMBERS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME!! Even if you have a small dog (or no dog) and don’t plan on
using the park, ROMP also supports local Humane Societies with donations and events. So -al| animal
lovers are welcome.

QUESTIONS? WANT TO JOIN?? Contact the Management Office!l



